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Dear Parents and Carers

Monday 16 — Friday 20 December 2024

Some of our plans for next week so you are aware:
Pupils should come to school in their full uniforms on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.
Thursday and Friday are non-uniform days although pupils can come in their uniform if they wish.

The school pantomime “Once Upon a Time in Bellshill” is being performed in the school theatre on
Monday and Tuesday evening.

We have invited groups of pupils who have achieved AABOUT targets to see a performance of the
pantomime:

(i) Monday afternoon —S1 and S3

(ii) Tuesday afternoon —S5 and S6
(iii) Wednesday afternoon —S2 and $4
(iv) Entry fee is £2

The S1-3 Ceilidh takes place on Tuesday afternoon. Pupils who are going to the ceilidh can bring a change
of clothes if they wish and change in the PE changing rooms at lunchtime.

The School Christmas Service is on Thursday 19 December (morning).
School closes on Friday 20 December at 12.30pm.
There will be no Future Friday programme on Friday 20 December.
Yours sincerely
Robert Smith

Head Teacher
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